PLEASE BE A RESPECTFUL NEIGHBOR!

Since this is a condominium, everyone must realize they share a home with 287
other units! Obviously, that could present a noise issue at times. Please be

cognizant of noises and sounds coming from your units and when possible, keep
them to a minimum. For example,

1

Please do not wear high heeled shoes in your units. If you have hard
surface flooring, please wear house shoes or place carpet runners in
walk areas.

Keep stereo and television volumes at an acceptable sound level.
Please don’t slam the doors! If you require assistance with adjusting
your door closers, contact the manager’s office.

Be aware that when residents (even small ones) run across the floor, all
your neighbor’s hear the thundering sounds.

If you slide chairs or stools across the floors, be aware that the sound
travels and creates the sound of dragging heavy furniture. This can be
alleviated with simple felt tips and lifting the chairs instead of dragging.

Let’s make a commitment to be good neighbors and keep Harbour Isle East a
beautiful, peaceful place to live! Your cooperation is sincerely appreciated!

Thank you,

Management



